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Spring Terrace Newsletter 
Spring Terrace Public School  
A Community of Confident Learners 

573 Forest Road, Spring Terrace NSW 2798 
T: 02 63654287 Email: springterr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

 

Term 4 Week 6 Tuesday 19th November 2019 

 
What’s on! 

Wed 20th – School Spec Dress Rehearsal 9.30am -
2pm 
Wed 20th -  OSSA School Spec Night Performance 
5.30pm-9pm 
Thurs 21st – OSSA School Spec Night Performance 
5.30pm-9pm 
Friday 29th -12pm-3pm May Cup Swimming Carnival 
December 2019 
Thurs 12th -  Presentation Night 6pm 

   Canteen: Annetts Family   

OSSA Spectacular-This Week 
We have a very busy week happening, please take 
note of the following at the Orange Civic Theatre: 

• Wednesday dress rehearsal 9:30am-2pm 
• Wednesday evening performance 5:30-9pm 
• Thursday evening performance 5:30-9pm 

Note for Parents: For each of the above events, 
please send your children in with simple makeup ie 
light foundation, mascara and red coloured lipstick. 
Both Primary and Infants Girls – hair to be done in 
a high bun. 

For any new updates or changes, please keep an 
eye on the P&C Facebook page! 

Wednesday: students either come to school and 
then travel to the Civic Theatre by school bus or 
arrive at the Civic Theatre at 9:30am. Cooks bus 
will take staff and students to the pool for 
swimming lessons at 2:30pm. Pickup will be from 
the pool at 3:30pm as usual. Parents can pick 

students up from the Civic Theatre at 2pm if they 
wish. 
They will need to have their recess, lunch, a drink 
bottle and swimming gear with them. 
 
Wednesday/Thursday evenings: 
Students meet teachers at the back of the Civic 
Theatre near the library arriving between 5:15 and 
5:30pm. From there teachers will take students 
through the back of stage door. At the conclusion 
of the performance teachers and students will 
meet parents back near the library. 
For child protection only staff with tags will be 
allowed back of stage. 

Please ensure your child has something to eat 
before arriving at the theatre and pack a water 

bottle! As there is no food allowed in the 
performance areas. 

We don’t have an exact finishing time but it 
should be close to 8:30pm. A post will be put on 

the P&C Facebook page shortly before the 
performance concludes. 

K-1 perform in the first half and can leave at 
interval. Please let a staff member know at drop 
off, if you would like to pick your K-1 child up at 

interval. 
Tickets for the OSSA Spectacular are on sale now-on the 
Ticketek website & the Civic Theatre. Ticket prices as follows: 
Full price $25 Children 5yrs to 18yrs $10, Pensioners $15 
 
Presentation Night 
Our annual presentation night will take place on 
Thursday 12th December at school. We hope that 
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all friends, family and relatives can come along and 
help us celebrate an amazing year at Spring Terrace 
Public School. 
 
May Cup Swimming Carnival 
The May Cup Swimming Carnival will take place on 
Friday 29th November from 12pm to 3pm. Students 
will come to school as normal in the morning and 
travel to the pool by bus. Parents to pick up their 
children at 3pm from the pool. This is a fun carnival 
which focusses on participation and friendly 
competition. There will be swimming and novelty 
events for all students from Kinder to Yr 6. Parents, 
friends and family are welcome to come along. 
 
Absences 
We are following up on absences before the end of 
the term. If you have a ‘pink slip’ attached to the 
newsletter please return ASAP or ring the school. 
 
Scholastic Book Club 
Please find attached Issue 8. If you wish to place an 
order, please do so by Thursday 5th December to 
ensure orders arrive before the end of Term 4! 
 
Library 
Infants class - please bring your library books on 
Thursday. 
 

P&C News 
Reminder: P&C Meeting next Monday 25th November at 
2.30pm. We would love to see many faces to discuss ideas 
and projects for the coming year. 
Below is a draft of the Agenda at this stage, if you would like 
to add a topic of discussion please let myself or Belinda know 
and we can add it to the Agenda. 
AGENDA 
-Discussion on P&C Membership Costs, bylaws etc. 
-Uniforms/Hats – Shirley 
-Ideas/projects for 2020 
-Christmas Raffle 
-End of Year Excursion 
-End of year Christmas Party/Farewell 
-Running Festival 2020 
Clearing Sale BBQ: We held the BBQ at the clearing sale in 
Forest Reefs over the weekend, this was another successful 
event raising a profit of $970.00, we had very good feedback 
from Landmark and hopefully they will be in contact again in 
the future. 

Christmas Raffle: Letters for donations have been printed 
and began being distributed as of yesterday. If you would like 
to donate or know someone who would have non-perishable 
items or a voucher please see Bec or collect a letter from the 
office. Raffle Ticket books will be sent home next week. 
Bec Robinson 

 
Spring Into School 
Kinder Orientation: Continues until next 
Tuesday 26th November.  
Sunscreen Protection:  Please read on this 
newsletter under our ‘Community News’ for 
effective skin care protection. 
Invoicing: Please remember to pay any outstanding 
amounts from Term 3 and the one off payment for 
Term 4. Including this week, there is only 5 weeks 
left of school, if you wish to pay by instalment 
please see Mrs Chapman in the office. 

      *** COMMUNITY NEWS *** 
 

Carols by Candlelight-Saturday 14th December 
Orange ‘Carols by Candlelight’ will be held at the 
Civic Centre North Court area on Saturday 14th 
December from 7.00-9.00pm. The event is free, 
entertainment by the ORC, Brass & Pipe Bands, 
Colour City Dance & BBQ by the Lions Club. 

Orange Regional Conservatorium 
CHOIR CONobolas this Thursday 21st Nov 7.30pm 
at the Hotel Canobolas Chesterfield bar. Please 
register at www.orangecon.org.au. 

National Skin Cancer Action Week 2019:  Between 

November 17th and 23rd Cancer Council Australia and the 

Australasian College of Dermatologists are coming together 

again for National Skin Cancer Action Week.  

The action week is an important reminder that most skin 

cancers can be prevented by the use of good sun protection. 

This National Skin Cancer Action Week, all Australians are 

urged to use the five forms of sun protection.

 

A combination of these measures, along with getting to know 
your skin and regularly checking for any changes, are key to 
reducing your skin cancer risk.   
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